
Golden Age Fair @ The Big Bash on Sunday 
 
I would like to pass on my 
thanks to every person 
who helped make our first 
Golden Age Fair in over 18 
months. It really was great 
to see you all again in 
person.  I am incredibly 
grateful for the support we 
received on the day, and 
the happiness we felt that 
our partners were willing to 
give up some valuable 
family and rest time to 
come back out into the 
community again. This 
cannot have been an easy 
decision to make, but the 
difference you would have 
made to people in need 
would have been priceless 
 

I would also like to thank Cllrs Clark, Davis and Mayor for their invaluable help, and it 
was a pleasure to meet the Hight Sheriff of Cambridgeshire and explain a small 
amount of what the Golden Age does for the older residents of Fenland, and of 
course the obligatory photos were taken. 
 
I would also like to offer our thanks to the overall event organisers, Rob Windle, on 
what appeared to be very well attended.   
 
Ash and Sophie were literally FANTASTIC, and I think spent the whole time running 
around, setting up, putting up (and down) various promotional materials, greeting 
and guiding people and so much more. Great events such as these always have a 
great team working with them, and that is what our Councillors and Ash and Sophie 
do, at all of our events. 
 
Finally, I have to confess I made a fairly big error by not producing any feedback 
forms. I managed to ask some of you lovely people to drop me an email, but this is 
the ‘official’ request for some feedback. form email response. I apologise for not 
having the forms available on the day. 
 
And finally, I thought you would like to see a picture of some of our Members of the 
Golden Age Team with the High Sherriff in Cambridgeshire 
 
 
 
Sharon Dove 
 


